
 
 
January 31, 2025 
 

We have exciting news as we look forward to our transition to, American Cannabis Company, Inc., 
(Ticker --“AMMJ”). AMMJ is currently finalizing their most recent quarterly financials (form 10Q) and 
diligently working to tie up year end financials (form 10K).  

As a reminder: AMMJ entered a 1-year Services Contract with Joseph D. Cleghorn in which Mr. 
Cleghorn was appointed and will perform the roles of Chief Executive Officer and interim Chief 
Financial Officer.  Mr. Cleghorn also serves as Chairman of the Board and a director of the company.  

Credex Corporation will keep you informed of this process through our monthly memos, which will 
resume on March 12th. The Board of Credex Corporation expects to complete all remaining business 
with Credex Corporation by the end of the first quarter of 2025 in anticipation of this new partnership. 

 
Scott Esser 
Head of Investor Relations 
CREDEX Corporation 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


